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Freedom of Information Team 

De La Court House 

Queen Alexandra Hospital 

Southwick Hill Road 

Portsmouth 

Hampshire 

PO6 3LY 

 

Date: 19/11/2021 

Ref: 21-22 401 

Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which was 

received by the Trust on 15/11/2021. Please see responses to your requests below. 

1. Is your Acute trust part of an acute care provider collaborative?  

Yes, the Trust is part of an acute care provider collaborative. 

 

1a. If yes, could you please provide the name of the acute care provider collaborative that 

you are a part of? 

Portsmouth Hospitals University NHS Trust and Isle of Wight NHS Trust Acute partnership. 

An Acute collaborative has also been formed across HIOW ICS involving the four main acute 

providers. 

 

1b. Could you please provide the name of the lead trust in the acute care provider 

collaborative that you are a part of? 

The Trust does not have one defined lead Trust. 

 

1c. Could you please provide the name of the person (people) who represent your 

organisation at the acute care provider collaborative? 

There is a combination of Executive leads for both however, the Director of Strategy – Graham 

Terry is the main lead Executive, alongside the Chief Executive Officer – Penny Emerit and 

Medical Director – John Knighton. 

 

2. Is your Acute trust a member of a place-based collaborative?  

Yes, the Trust is part of a place-based collaborative. 

 

2a. If yes, could you please provide the name of the place-based collaborative that you are a 

part of? 

 The Trust is part of the Portsmouth and South East Hampshire Integrated Care Partnership. 

 

2b. Could you please provide the name of the person (people) who represents your 

organisation at the place-based collaborative?   
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There is a combination of Executive leads. The main leads being the Chief Operating Officer – Chris 

Evans, Chief Executive Officer - Penny Emerit and Director of Strategy – Graham Terry. 

 

Please accept this letter as completion of your request. Please note that copies of this request will be 

held on file for three years before being confidentially destroyed. 

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of your request, please contact our Head of Information 

Governance on Information.Governance@porthosp.nhs.uk or write to the above address and we will 

conduct an internal review. Upon review, if you are still dissatisfied, you may appeal our decision by 

contacting the Information Commissioner’s Office; for more information, please visit the ICO’s website. 

Please be aware, if we do not receive an appeal within 30 days of you receiving this letter, we will 

assume that you are satisfied with our response. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 
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